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December 4, 2010

FairPolitical Practices Commission
428 J Street, Suite 800
Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Dendra Dengler, FPPC#090438

Honorable Members of the Commission:

I have lived in Manila most of my life. My parents moved here in 1947. I heard
about a conflict of interest charge against Dendra Dengler. Dendra was my
children's and grandchildren's preschool teacher. Sheworked with very poor
children to help them get a good start in life. She isa very conscientious person,
who has always done everything in the interest of Manila's children. To place this
harsh charge and fee on Dendra does not seem fair. .

The community isvery small. It ishard to find people who will represent usand
attend Board meetings and many other associated meetings. It would seem
that following through on this harsh action will discourage her and others from
representing their constituents in the community.

Thanksyou for your careful attention to this matter. r
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